
Our Motto:
Having fun doing good in the community!

Our Mission:
Southside is home to the rowdiest Rotarians in Tulsa. We impact communities locally and
around the world, provide leadership within our district, and mentor the next generation
of Rotarians.

Rotary International Vision Statement 2020:
Together, we see a world where people unite and take action to create lasting change �
across the globe, in our communities, and in ourselves

Events

Club Level:

DRILLERS NIGHT!
August 31st
Gates Open @ 6
Game Starts @ 7
Food Provided with
Ticket

District Level:

RAD6110
Happy Hour!
September 2nd
5:30 - 8PM

Virtual Happy Hour with
DG Kevin
September 2nd
5:30 PM

Rotary Foundation
Banquet
Honoring Ed & Jeanette
Hardesty
September 17th
6 PM

District Conference
Inn of the Ozarks
Eureka Springs, AR
September 18th
8 AM to 9 PM

Club Leaders

Jon H Heaps
President

Jack H. Wills III
President-Elect

Kathryn Diane Boyer
Secretary

David Cobb
iPast President

Scott Gaffen
Public Relations Chair

Daniel C. Stinnett

This Week's Meeting is IN PERSON
Join us

at

Ti Amo's

in the
Large Meeting Room

Thursday at 11:45 AM

Program: Michael Willis - Clerking Like a Champion

Michael Willis was elected Tulsa County Clerk on June 28, 2016 and took office in January 2017. He
was born in Tulsa and grew up in West Tulsa and Sapulpa. He attended the University of Oklahoma
where he earned a Bachelor of Arts in Public Affairs and Administration, and a Master of Public
Administration. Prior to running for County Clerk, Michael served Tulsa County as Chief Deputy County
Commissioner and Public Information Officer for nearly seven years.

Michael is involved heavily in the Tulsa Community. He has volunteered since 2009 as a reserve in area
law enforcement and currently serves the Tulsa County Sheriff�s Office as a reserve deputy. He is a
member of Leadership Tulsa and Tulsa�s Young Professionals, serves on boards including that of
Rebuild Oklahoma, Tulsa Sports Commission, INCOG, Friends of The MET and the OU Master of Public
Administration Advisory Board, and has served on several other community and non-profit boards over
the years.

He has also volunteered his service at the state level serving as Governor�s appointee to the Board of
Directors for the Office of Juvenile Affairs from 2014 until October 2016.

Michael and his wife Marcie live in West Tulsa with their two children. They are members of Boston
Avenue United Methodist Church where Michael serves as an usher. Additionally, Michael is an enrolled
citizen of the Cherokee Nation.

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800196553
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063538
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800490238
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800242109
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800429447
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800438996


Treasurer

Laura Tapp
Bulletin Editor

Brett J. Brough
Interact Club Sponsor

Catherine Bryant
Interact Club Sponsor

Scott Burmeister
Youth Services Chair

Gwendolyn A Williams
Assistant Governor

Birthdays

Steve Haas
August 28th
Monte McNutt
September 2nd
Mar�a Mercedes Abalos
September 9th

Years of Service

Mehdi Khezri
08-23-2007
14 Years
Daniel C. Stinnett
08-17-2014
7 Years
Parker Ray Smith
08-09-2018
3 Years
Dena Brickey
08-12-2021
0 Years
Katherine Sullivan
08-12-2021
0 Years

ROD: Laura Tapp

Laura is a native Tulsan and is a graduate of the University of Tulsa, earning a Bachelor�s in
BioGeosciences (sounds fancier than it is). She spent 6 years in the Oil and Gas Industry starting as a
Geotech before maturing into a Project Manager/Data Analyst. After that, Laura decided to return to
school and recently obtained her Certificate in GIS (Geographic Information Systems) from Tulsa
Community College and is currently working for OneOK with their GIS and Pipeline Integrity teams.

Laura is a proud member of the Rotary Club of Southside Tulsa, having joined in July 2019. She serves
as the Bulletin Editor and Club Communications Officer there, and recently joined the District Club
Visioning Committee. She is a graduate of the District Leadership Academy, class of 2020. She is
serving the District as ADCO (Assistant District Communications Officer) and RLI Liason (Rotary
Leadership Insitute - Zone Level).

She enjoys all manner of natural science and, on a more relatable note, gets absolutely silly about cars!
In her spare time, she enjoys living life and traveling. But if she�s not doing that, you can find her on
a patio enjoying a good book. In fact, during 2020, she read 261 books!

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
NOTES: Please review the ROD list at the bottom of the Bulletin! Starting in July it will be complete
through December so PLEASE take a few minutes to see when you are scheduled and start thinking

about who you want to invite as speaker!

Laura needs YOUR biography, the SPEAKERS biography, and the SPEAKERS photo TWO WEEKS before
you are ROD! She will sic David Hughes on you if you do not!!

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

CLUB NEWS
We Officially have 2 New Members!!

Congratulations Kate and Dena!

Congratulations also to Cynt!
She was inducted a few weeks ago and I failed to celebrate!

Welcome!

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800782380
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063544
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800626776
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800674496
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800759154


ROTARY FOUNDATION CORNER
The mission of The Rotary Foundation is to enable Rotary members to advance world
understanding, goodwill, and peace through the improvement of health, the support of
education, and the alleviation of poverty. The Foundation is a not-for-profit organization

supported solely by voluntary contributions from Rotary members and friends of the Foundation
who share itsvision of a better world.

This support is essential to make possible projects, funded with Foundation grants, that bring
sustainable improvement to communities in need.

Source: Rotary Foundation Reference Guide

DISTRICT NEWS



There is a new group in town!

Cole Adamson and your very own Laura Tapp came up with the idea to gather Rotarians together once
or twice a month for a casual social in the evenings, cycling between various local businesses. We

believe gathering a group of Rotarians and potential members for a good time while sharing food and
discussions would be a successful means of showing how diverse Rotary really is within District 6110.
To be clear, we are not (I repeat, not!) wanting these events to be exclusionary in any way, shape, or

form!

EVERYONE is welcome to attend.

The event that led us to this idea came from a young woman who was interested in Rotary but felt
intimidated by the larger and more formal club meeting setting, and felt she would connect better with
peers her age rather than the broad spectrum of individuals who make up a Rotary club. 4 Rotarians

from 3 different clubs met with her and her friend at a Brewery for a meet and greet. We all ended up
having a blast. It was a casual enough setting for the young woman to feel comfortable, and

afterwards she agreed to go with us to club meetings. It made us think - how many potential members
are we missing out on due to intimidation? What could we do to rectify this potential issue? Well, why
not host casual events within public spaces to develop organic conversations about what Rotary is? To

that end, we have a started a social event called �Rotary After Dark�. WE ROTARY HARD!
#RAD6110

Next Event
Happy Hour!

Location Pending

September 2nd
5:30PM to 8PM

Photos from the Last Event!

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/rad6110?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZXP64Rh-Ud32RpMuE-xVxrT-_KjUf4PeOuxtEPwRf565VDdN_nqqc5_dYK_3rS0JQbDtwMGeXeyvx_8tSrjROl2Eypk1EKvZfeL5mH9Ew51RT4SNvJc4QrQhBH89KsWzi17ebtntbxR_7WbT83t0lBb&__tn__=*NK-R


The Official Southside
Social Calendar for the Year
August 31st - Night out at the Drillers! Come join us for a fun evening of
baseball, with a family-style meal included in the ticket cost! SIGN UPS TO BE
PROVIDED SOON! INVITE YOUR FRIENDS!

September 25th - Tailgate @ TU! Come out for a classic tailgate party followed by
a Golden Hurricanes football game!

October (TBD) - PsychoPath: A Haunted Field Experience with Costume
Contest!

November 6th - Scotch and Cigars! It's back!

December (TBD) - Open House Holiday Party!

January (TBD) - ORU Basketball Game!

February 13th - A Valentine's Superbowl Potluck - Come out to Jon and
Norene's for a fun afternoon of Football! There will be custom bouquets and chocolates



available for sale for all the gents out there who totally forgot that their significant
others will be expecting some form of romantic gesture the following day (why yes, it
*is* like we know you so well!).

March (TBD) - Social Happy Hour!

April (TBD) - Tulsa Botanical Garden! Join us for an evening out at the Botanical
Gardens! Take a stoll, enjoy the sights, and have a blast! Further details coming soon
:)

June 19th - CHANGE OF HORSES! Giddy up 'n grab your pardner, we are having a
hoedown! Country music, BBQ, and switching up our Presidents! Come in your favorite
Western hat and boots combo!

MORE DATES PENDING! Finalized dates will be posted here as they are confirmed!

MEMBERSHIP and TEAMS
Co-Chairs Larry and Parker have a plan for meeting incoming RI President Shekhar Mehta's year-long
goal of "Each one, bring one" to increase Rotary's membership.

The first step in gaining membership is really retaining membership.
To that effect, they have established eight teams to help foster greater connection and support





The second step is showing our club off.
Every Southsider is encouraged to bring one guest this upcoming year. If you aren't sure where to
start, they have provided a Classifications list, showing some of the neat careers that might make
Southside Tulsa an even more dynamic group.





Reach Out to the Members We Miss:
They love hearing from you!

Call Jerry Ramey! 918-855-7188
Call Ray Orf! 918-344-1685

Potential New Members
Any objection to the proposal stating the reasons must be sent to the President of the Club within
seven (7) days following publication.

Please turn in your proposals for membership to Secretary Kathy Boyer.

tel:918-855-7188
tel:918-344-1685


_________________________________________________________________________________

Upcoming RODs

If you are the ROD, you need to:

1) Send YOUR BIO and YOUR SPEAKER'S BIO WITH PHOTOS to Laura at
lauraktapp@gmail.com THE FRIDAY TWO WEEKS BEFORE you are ROD. If you do not have
it turned in on the Monday of by 10am, John Haley has volunteered to write a bio for you,
or you will not have a bio attached to your name.

2) Select someone to do the pledge and the prayer. Please let President Jon know who
you've chosen in advance of the meeting.

Date ROD Program Speaker
12-Aug Bob Sullivan Center for Individuals with Physical Challenges Wendi Fralick

19-Aug Laura Tapp Clerking Like A Champion Michael Willis

26-Aug David Cobb

2-Sep Norene Heaps Tulsa Cornerstone Assistance Network YouthWorks Program Chris Beach

9-Sep Monte McNutt 6110 Dictionary Project Gary Pollmiller

16-Sep Mehdi Khezri ORU Athletic Director Tim Johnson

23-Sep Mary Hawthorne Drug Court ADA Michael Loeffler

30-Sep Jack Carney

7-Oct Brett Brough

14-Oct Cathy Bryant

21-Oct Randy Sullivan

28-Oct Daniel Stinnett

4-Nov Don den Daas The Rotary Foundation Ed Hardesty

11-Nov Jon Heaps

18-Nov Janice Nicklas

25-Nov No Meeting! Thanksgiving
2-Dec Larry Boyer

9-Dec Mercedes Abalos

16-Dec David Hughes

23-Dec No Meeting! Have a Very Merry Christmas & Happy Holidays!!
30-Dec Steve Gray

Club Meeting

Tulsa Southside
Meets at TiAmo Restaurant
6024-A South Sheridan Rd.
Tulsa, OK 74135
Time: Thursday at 12:00 PM


